
Dear Hiring Manager,

I am writing to enthusiastically recommend Stephanie Adomako for any future endeavors
in the field of social work. As her supervisor during her internship at the Alexandria Public
Defender’s Office, I had the opportunity to witness Stephanie’s exceptional dedication, empathy,
and professional growth firsthand.

Throughout her internship, Stephanie consistently demonstrated a deep commitment to
supporting clients challenging circumstances. She approached every task with care and a genuine
desire to make a positive difference in the lives of others. Her compassionate demeanor and
strong interpersonal skills allowed her] to establish rapport with clients from diverse
backgrounds, fostering an environment of trust and mutual respect.

Stephanie exhibited a remarkable capacity for empathy and understanding, actively
listening to clients' concerns and advocating on their behalf to ensure they received the support
and resources they needed. She demonstrated a keen ability to assess clients' needs, develop
individualized care plans, and connect them with appropriate community resources and services.

Moreover, Stephanie displayed a high level of professionalism and integrity in all aspects
of her work. She approached challenges with a positive attitude and a willingness to learn,
seeking guidance when needed and proactively seeking opportunities for professional
development. Her strong work ethic, professionalism, reliability, and adaptability were truly
commendable and greatly contributed to the success of our team.

Beyond her clinical skills, Stephanie also actively engaged in reflective practice and
demonstrated a commitment to ongoing self-improvement. She eagerly participated in
supervision sessions, sought feedback on performance, and reflected thoughtfully on
experiences, showing a genuine dedication to personal and professional growth. Stephanie also
worked well with fellow colleagues within our office.

In conclusion, I have the utmost confidence in Stephanie’'s abilities and potential to excel
in the field of social work. She has demonstrated exceptional competence, compassion, and
dedication throughout this placement, and I am confident that she will continue to make
meaningful contributions within the field throughout her lifetime. Please do not hesitate to reach
out to me via email with any additional questions.

Respectfully,

Nicola Borrell, MSW
NBORRELL@VADEFENDERS.ORG
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